
 

  

CRIME ALERT: VANDALISM/CRIMINAL MISCHIEF 

ORLANDO REGIONAL CAMPUS 

 

Incident Location: ORLANDO CAMPUS – SOUTH PARKING LOT 

Reported to NSU Public Safety:  Tuesday, 07-28-20, 10:30 AM 

Occurred:  Monday, 07-27-20, Between 06:00 PM – 07:15 PM 

 

Incident:    

On Monday, July 27, 2020, a vehicle window was broken and then searched at the Orlando 

Regional Campus south parking lot. No items were reported stolen. The Orlando Police 

Department and the NSU Public Safety Department are investigating.   

Anyone with information about this incident is asked to immediately contact the Orlando Police 

department at 321-235-5300 or the NSU Public Safety Department at 954-262-8999. 

 

CRIME PREVENTION: HOW TO PROTECT YOUR VEHICLE 

Many auto thefts are crimes of opportunity. Leaving the keys in your vehicle (even a “hidden” 

spare key) greatly increases your chance of having your vehicle stolen. 

• Do not leave valuable items visible in your vehicle. 

• Close your windows and lock your doors whenever you leave your car, regardless of how 

long you plan to be gone. 

• Park in well-lit areas. 

• Immediately report any suspicious activity on campus to NSU Public Safety 954-262-8999. 

For additional valuable crime prevention information visit http://www.nova.edu/publicsafety 

  

 

This Crime Alert was prepared and distributed by the Nova Southeastern University Public Safety Department 
using information available as of 07-21-20 at 04:30 PM 

 


